
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING FOR SEPTEMBER 2ND, 2022 

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY STAND IN KELLY FENDLEY FOR CHAIR DAVID GARDNER AT 

9:00 A.M. IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA FENDLEY, RON GAUVIN, KAREN KERBS, CLIFF 

PENNICK, JO ANN BLAIR, AND BOURD LIAISON STEVE BURKETT. 

GUESTS WERE RICHARD VALOUR, TONY HARMAN AND MIKE MCCRARY. 

MINUTES WERE REVIEWED AND APPROVED BY THE MEMBERS. MOTION BY CLIFF PENNICK AND 

SECONDED BY LINDA FENDLEY TO APPROVE THE MINUTES FOR AUGUST 5TH, 2022 AS WRITTEN. 

MOTION CARRIED. 

GENERAL MANAGER KARIN SHULMAN HAD NO COMMENT. 

BOARD LIAISON STEVE BURKETT HAD NO COMMENT. 

GOLF OPERATIONS CODY ROSE REPORTED 823 ROUNDS OF GOLF WAS PLAYED IN AUGUST. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE MIKE PIERCE GAVE HIS REPORT ON THE WATERING OF THE GOLF COURSE. 

MEMBER CLIFF PENNICK HAD A DISCUSSION WITH MIL POTRERO WATER CO. REPRESENTITIVE ROB 

CARUTH ABOUT THE WELL ON #2 FAIRWAY. ROB CARUTH GAVE VERY HELPFUL IMFORMATION ON THE 

WELLS ON AND AROUND PMC AND HOW THEY OPERATE.  

MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING BY CLIFF PENNICK AND SECONDED BY LINDA FENDLEY. THE 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 10:00 A.M. THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON OCTOBER 7TH, 2022 IN THE 

PRO SHOP AT 9:00 A.M.  

MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY 


